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Docket: 50-288
License No: R-1 12
Subject: Change of Management Staff

This letter is to inform you that Dr. Nigel Nicholson will become the Dean of
the Faculty effective June 1, 2013. Please contact me if you have any ques-
tions.

Thank you,

Melinda P. Krahenbuhl, Ph.D.
Director, Reed Research Reactor
(503) 777-7222
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